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12th February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PG Film Permission Request 
 
 
As part of our World War Two topic, this term, our Year Six children have been reading the book 
‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ by Michelle Magorian.  
 
On Friday 16th Friday we will be showing the film ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ to the children in Year Six. 
 
The rating for this film is PG.  Please let your child’s teacher or the office know if you DO NOT want 
your child to watch this film. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss K Wylie Miss E Gursoy  
Year Six Team 
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